
WELCOME

ABOUT ME 

IN OUR CLASSROOM
Masks will be worn indoors (except 

when eating or sleeping. Neck 
gaiters are not an acceptable form of 
mask. If you are worried about your 
child’s mask endurance try keeping 

the mask on at home 10 minutes at a 
time. It will make easier in the 

classroom.
Please bring in items that I have 

included on the Classroom Check-off 
list on the following page. All clothing 

and belongings should be labeled. 
Park Shore will supply nap mats, 

which will be wiped down and 
disinfected after each rest time. Each 

child will have their own mat. 
Please send your child in with lunch 
and two snacks. Please include an 
ice pack in the lunch bags to keep 

the food cold. We will be able to use 
the microwave food, if needed. 

Please check our food list for any 
food that are not allowed. 

I am very excited to start the school 
year with your child! We will have the 

best year ever ! 
 

Hello Parents, 
Welcome to the 2020-2021 
school year.  I am so exctied to 
have your child in my class this 
year. Although we are facing 
many changes to our routine, 
this year will be filled with fun 
and learning that will make your 
child flourish in this class. 

My name is Miss Taneisha. I have 
been with Park Shore for almost 
12 years. Many of those years I 
had so much fun as the music 
teacher, and this year I am happy 
to be the 3 year old teacher. I love 
to sing and I love sloths as well as 
all other animals! 

Miss Taneisha’s

Google Slides font suggestions:

 ARCHIVO NARROW - Semi Bold

Century Gothic

dreaming of a new day

Don’t forget to add your 
grade level or name!



HEADING
Text here

IMPORTANT DATES

ANNOUNCEMENTS

HEADING
Text here

Text here

Text here

Ms. Teacher       123-456-7890        email_name@email.com

grade level

Google Slides font suggestions:

 ARCHIVO NARROW - Semi Bold

Century Gothic

dreaming of a new day

Don’t forget to add your 
grade level or name!


